
 

 
 

Notice of Procurement Cancellation 
 

 

Date: November 14, 2024 

Subject: RFQ 23227-023-022, Real Time Information Display and Devices 

 

 

This letter is to inform all bidders Valley Regional Transit (VRT) has elected to cancel RFQ 

23227-023-022, Real Time Information Display and Devices in its entirety.  

 

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this cancellation submit them in writing to:  

 

Valley Regional Transit 

Attn: Procurement Administrator 

700 NE 2nd Street, Suite 100 

Meridian, Idaho 83642 

Or 

Email: procurement@valleyregionaltransit.org 

 

Thank you for your interest and participation in VRT’s procurement process.   

Kevin Womack 

Procurement / Contracts Specialist 

Valley Regional Transit 

700 NE  2nd Street, Suite  100 

Meridian, Idaho 83642 
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